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We hope everyone has been enjoying the
summer! The children have loved
playing outside, going for walks, and
our water days! We will continue the
fun this month 3s well!

The daycare will be closed Monday,
September 7 in observance of Labor
Day. We hope everyone has a safe and
happy holiday!

Bike Days for the pre-k and school age
children will be August 4% 3nd 21!
Please bring in and label your child’s
bike and helmet on this day. Thank
you!

Water Days for the toddlers, pre-k, and
school age children will be on August
13" and Augqust 25" Please bring in and
label your child’s swim suit, towel, and
water shoes or sandals on these days.
Thank you!

Just a reminder: tuition is always due the
Friday before the week of attendance,.
Thank you.

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the
month, Miss Pam! Miss Pam has been with
Bunny Bunch for a little while now and is
our lead infant teacher at our Boulevard
location. She does 3 fantastic job at what
she does and is a valuable asset to our team!
She is 3 trustworthy and reliable employee
who is always willing to help others. Her
reliability to her job and work ethic are
both something we most greatly
appreciate! She is a kind and loving teacher
who always takes good care of her babies.
Miss Pam’s dedication, passion and love for
children does not go unnoticed. Thank you
for all your hard work! We are so graff:Fu|
that you are a part of our team!
Congratulations Miss Pam!l We love you!!!

This month we would like to wish Zoey and
Liam a very happy 3" birthday, Jackson 3
very happy 5% birthday, and Jacob a very
happy b birthda}r.' We would also like to

wish Miss Deanna and Miss Michelle 3 very
happy birthday this month! We hope you

all have 3 wonderful day!!

STAR STUDENTS!

Each month we have a “Star Student” of
the month. The lead teachers will
make the choice. Certificates and

prizes will be awarded to the children at

the beginning of the month. The
teacher will base their decision on
growth and development, relating to
others, eating and napping habits, and

other STAR QUALITIES! ©
Our wonderful Star Students this month
are...

INFANT:
TODDLER: Brady
PRE-K: Connor
&
Alexander
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The theme this month in the Infant Room is “Fun at the Zoo!” The babies will be very
busy learning all about different zoo animals and the sounds that they make! They
will be reading many animal themed stories and singing new songs about animals too.
The babies will have fun playing with pudding, Ooblek, and cool whip. These little
cuties will also be finger painting giraffes, making handprint elephants, and many
other cute
animal crafts We are also hoping for the nice weather to continue so we can get some
outdoor time! The babies at Bunny Bunch are sure to enjoy the month of August
with all of the fun activities we have planned!

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Aubrey!!

Aubrey is an adorable little girl who is an absolute joy to have in the infant
room! She is very sweet and kind to all of her friends and loves to greet
everyone with her big, adorable smile! She loves to play with all of her friends
and always does a great job sharing. Aubrey is starting to talk and is doing a
great job, she is one smart cookie! She is a beautiful and loving little girl with 3
smile that brightens the room. This little ray of sunshine loves to dance, listen
to stories, and play with the baby dolls. She is very loveable and loves to give all
of her teachers and friends hugs. She is loved by everyone! We are so happy to
have Aubrey here with us. Congratulations Aubrey!! We love you!!!
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Tﬂod(_ﬂer News!

The theme this month in the Toddler Room is “Lazy Days of Summer!” The
toddlers will start the month off by learning all about Zoo Animals.” They will
be making fun crafts as they learn about the different animals they can see at
the zoo, such as paper plate monkeys and finger painting zebras. The next week
will be a fun one for these cuties as they learn about “The next week, “Clowns &
The Circus,” will have the kiddos making clown hats, popcorn crafts, and circus
tents, as well doing fun activities as they learn about what can be seen at the
circus! Then the children will switch gears and learn about “Pets.” They will
make many fun animals crafts and read fun stories about different types of pets,
as well as talk about their own pets. We will end this fun month learning about
"Gardens”. The children will be putting their artistic skills to use while they
make fruit and vegetable collages, fruit stamps, and carrot paintings. The
toddlers will continue to work on their colors, shapes, and letters throughout
the month, as well continue with Circle Time! Altogether, it looks like another
busy and fun month for the toddlers!

The toddlers will be having Water Days on Auqust 13* and 25%.

Please bring in and label your child’s swim suit, towel, and
water shoes or sandals on these days. Thank you!

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Brady!/
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Tﬂodi(_"liler News Cﬁ,or‘stimmﬂ

Brady is a happy and loving little boy who is adored by all! He impresses us more
and more each day with how well he is doing in the Toddler Room! Brady is a
handsome and smart young man who loves to learn. He absolutely loves Circle
Time and can always be seen participating. Brady is always on his best behavior and
sets 3 great example for others.  He is 3 helpful boy who is constantly willing to
help his teachers and friends. His sweet and caring personality is what makes
everyone adore him! He is also a very funny little boy who always has his teachers
laughing. He loves to be silly 3and make others smile. Brady loves to dance, play
outside, and of course play with all of his friends. We cannot wait to see what this
cutie does next! Congratulations Brady!! We love you!!!
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What is August..? Hot weather, fun at the beach, and cool treats! For all of us
at Bunny Bunch, it also means soaking up the fun and the sun! So far the
children have enjoyed our summer curriculum, especially the water day
activities, outdoor play, and theme related snacks!

Our monthly theme is “Fun in the Sun!" The children will start the month off
learning about “Olympics.” They will be learning all about Olympic games,
making ribbons and flags, and will also be having a bike day this week. The next
week will focus on “Summer Art." These little artists will be painting with
bubbles, drawing with chalk, making self portraits, and creating many more fun
and creative crafts! The following week will have the children “At the Beach.”
The children will be making fun beach crafts such as sea shells and sand castles.
The last week of August will be 3 fun one for the children as they enjoy their
last week of summer. “Lazy Summer” will have the children making more fun
summer crafts, getting some more playtime outdoors, and talking about the
fun they had throughout the summer. August is going to be a fun summer
month for these kiddos!

Water Days will be Auqust 13t and 25%. Please bring in and label your child’s
swim suit, towel, and water shoes or sandals on these days. Thank you!

The pre-k will be having a Bike Day on August 4% and 21, Please bring in and
label your child’s bike and helmet on these days. Thank you!

Congratulations to our Pre-K Stars of the Month,
Connor & Alexander!!
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Connoris our Star of the Month for his eagerness to learn each day! Connor comes to school
every day with a  big smile on his face, ready to learn new things. He is a loveable and sweet
young man who constantly impresses us with how bright he is. Connor is doing a great job

learning to spell and write his first and last name, learning his letters and numbers, and he also
does a great job learning Spanish. He is a very quick learner! You can always find this happy
boy with his hand raised high during Circle Time, ready to participate, Connotr is a handsome
and loving young man who is kind to everyone. He has wonderful manners and is always on

his best behavior. Connor loves to play with the trucks and cars, build with the blocks, and he
loves to use his imagination and play pretend with his friends. We are excited to continue to
watch this little smarty learn and grow! Congratulations Connor!! We love you!!!

Alexanderis our Star of the Manth for doing 3 wonderful job transitioning into our Pre-K 4
class! Alexander is 3 very happy and loving young man who loves to lear. He recently started
transitioning classrooms and we are very proud of how well he is doing. Each day he shows us
that he is ready for Pre-K 4! He is very bright and hard working and it shows in all of his work
he completes. Alexander does 3 great job participating during Circle Time and class
discussions. He is 3 handsome young man with a big smile that never goes away. Alexander is
very sweet and caring and always willing to help others out. He loves to be creative and build
with the blocks, play with the cars, and play cutside. He also loves to be silly and make others
laugh! He is 3 joy to have in class and we know he will do a fantastic job in his new classroom!
Congratulations Alexander!! We love you!!!
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The month of July was a lot of fun for the school age children at Bunny Bunch!
The children were scientists, chefs, and even pirates! They had so much fun
doing science experiments, making their own lunches, and making fun pirate
crafts and snacks! The month of August is sure to bring more fun to Bunny
Bunch! We are going to start the month with our weekly theme of “Dr. Seuss.”
The children are going to be doing lots of reading, rhyming, and many fun
crafts to go along as they learn all about Dr. Seuss! The following week
“Disney Week,” will be one that all of the children enjoy! They will be doing
crafts and learning activities that focus on well-known Disney movies! They will
be making superhero handprints, minion bowling, doing a Disney color by
numbers, and  will even be voting on which Disney movie to watch at the end
of the week! Our next week in August will have the children going “Camping.”
The children will turn into little campers as they go on a nature hunt, make
smores and bird feeders, create a “campfire’, and do many fun outdoor and
camping activities and crafts! We are going to end this month, and this fun
summer, with “Circus Week!” These little clowns will be painting with cotton
candy, making elephant masks, doing circus math, and talking about what they
would do if they joined the circus! Throughout the month the children will be
having lots of fun as they do lots of learning! We are absolutely loving all of
the fun weekly themes this summer!!

Water Days will be Auqust 13% and 25, Please bring in and label your child’s
swim suit, towel, and water shoes or sandals on these days. Thank you!

The school age children will be having a Bike Day on Augqust 6", Please bring in
and label your child’s bike and helmet on this day. Thank you!
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